
From: Neil S. Ende [mailto:nende@tlgdc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2009 10:30 AM 
To: Janeese Parker 
Cc: 'Jessica Davison'; 'Silsa ' 
Subject: Streamlined Processing of 214 Application of Michael D. Lansky LLC d/b/a Avid Telecom 
Importance: High 

Ms. Parker,  
 
My assistant informed me of your call this morning.  We appreciate your follow-up. 
 
We would like Michael D. Lansky LLC d/b/a Avid Telecom (application number: ITC-214-
INTR2009-01927) to be processed on a streamlined basis today. The check mark that we placed 
in the “No” box on the application in error.   
 
Please confirm by return email that we have been placed on streamlined processing today.   
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions. 
 
Again, many thanks!! 
 
Best, 
 
Neil S. Ende 
Managing Partner 
TECHNOLOGY LAW GROUP 
5335 Wisconsin Avenue, NW 
Suite 440 
Washington, DC  20015 
202.895.1707 (Office) 
202.256.0120 (Cell) 
202.478.5074 (Facsimile) 
nende@tlgdc.com 
AIM:  tlgdc 
 

mailto:nende@tlgdc.com

